Historic Commission minutes March 18, 2014
Meeting commenced at 7:10 pm
In attendance were Cathy Taylor, Russell Wood, Joyce Heywood, Maureen Byrne and Howard Glassman

Tyler Bartlett (Eagle Scout) was in attendance. Tyler gave the Commission a $260 donation from his
Eagle Scout project. This gift was gratefully received.

Minutes from the meeting on February 18th 2014 were unanimously accepted with discussed changes.
Treasurer’s report-There is $3547.11 in the revolving account, and $1000 in the expense account.

Cemetery trees were discussed, and it was agreed to get estimates for a lesser amount of trees to be
removed at First Cemetery. These revised estimates to be presented at the next CPC meeting.

It was agreed unanimously, to apply to the Risteen fund for S$ for tree removal at First Cemetery.
Bill Taylor was in attendance to discuss a memorandum of understanding in relation to historic areas
with Upton State Forest. Bill would like the commission to offer comments. Bill will send a report before

the April 15th meeting.

OSL update. Three more samples may be tested for free. At some point a formal report will be
generated.

Archeology month is in October. It was unanimously agreed that Cathy will send in an application to
have an archeology event in Upton.

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 pm



